
Public forum 

Monday 10 August 2015 
 
 

Register now to talk to the committee 
 

 

General Purpose Standing Committee No. 6 will be holding a 

public forum for its inquiry into local government in New 

South Wales. The forum will allow members of the public to 

have their say about local government and proposed 

amalgamations. 

Please note: You must register if you wish to address the committee 

at the public forum.  While there may be opportunity to register on the 

day, limited places are available so you are encouraged to register as 

early as possible. Each speaker will be limited to five minutes.



 When and where 
 

 

Monday 10 August 2015  
Macquarie Room, Parliament House 

Macquarie Street 

Sydney 

• Public hearing: 10.00 am – 5.30 pm 

•  Public forum: 6.00 pm 

 
 

  
 

 

 

How to register for the public forum 
 

 
1. Register by Wednesday 5 August 2015. 
 
 

2. Email your name, phone number and a short 

statement of why you want to address the committee to: 

gpsc6@parliament.nsw.gov.au 

 

3. The Committee Secretariat will inform you of the outcome of 
your registration.* 

 
* Speakers will be required to take an oath or affirmation before addressing the committee 

 

 

Further information 
www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/localgovernment 

mailto:gpsc6@parliament.nsw.gov.au

